

Woodside Primary School Gittin Street Oswestry Shropshire SY11 1DT

**Tel:** 01691 652446 admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk www.woodsideschool.co.uk

**Dear Parents / Carers** 

## **Safer Streets**

We are aware Shropshire Council have started to erect signs in relation to the Safer Streets pilot scheme.

It is our understanding, at this time, that the pilot will go live from Monday 3 June 2024.

We are awaiting communication from Shropshire Council for both parents and staff on how the pilot will be managed.

If you have any questions or concerns at this stage, please contact Shropshire Council via <a href="mailto:sustainabletravelplanning@shropshire.gov.uk">sustainabletravelplanning@shropshire.gov.uk</a>

We hope that this pilot scheme will make the journey to and from school safer for our children.

Yours sincerely

Laura Ellis

**Operations Manager**